
The name of the ALEC in the CASR title 
and recommendation is "American 
MetroComm, Inc." The cover letter 
gives this name as well, but the 
agreement actually uses the name 
"American MetroComm Corporation" 

Fwd=by:=Linda=William=l0/18/99==9:19am= 
Fwd to: Cayce Hinton 

Are we changing the name to American 
MetroComm Corporation to agree with the 
agreement? 

Fwd=by:=Cayce=Hinton==lO/l8/99==9:5lam= 
Fwd to: Linda Williams 

Yes, unless there was a specific reason 
they were listed by R&R as llIncll on the 
CASR (besides the fact that the cover 
letter named them that way). 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

I have found that sometimes R&R will 
have the company name listed on their 
certificate a specific way, and will 
enter it in the CASR title to reflect 
that specific certificated name - even 
if it is slightly different then what 
is in the agreement (e.g., IrInc." 
instead of IICorp. ) 

Fwd=by:=Linda=William================== 
Fwd to: Cayce Hinton 

Well, we usually go with the 
certificated name; however this company 
is not certificated so we will go with 
what's on the agreement. We will 
change the docket title per this e-mail 
ok. 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Thanks Cayce. 




